
Save The Date:  Saint Timothy Family STEM NIGHT 

 
Our Saint Timothy Catholic School Advisory Council is pleased to offer 

a free family STEM night for our school community.  

 

The University of Waterloo ESQ program will be hosting a Science Night 

on Thursday, May 9th from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 

They will be organizing hands-on and interactive activities that are 
based on the Ontario Science and Technology Curriculum. 

Parents and children can drop in anytime between 6:30 - 8 p.m. to 
complete the activities. 

This event is open to all Saint Timothy families and no registration is 
required. 

We hope to see you there! 

For more information visit  

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL STEM NIGHT (uwaterloo.ca) 

https://uwaterloo.ca/engineering-science-quest/sites/default/files/uploads/files/c015650-probrochure-esq_final-s.pdf

